
 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Langley Secondary School’s Dry Grad Committee is seeking donations to help pay for venue 
rental, food and transportation costs for the yearly Dry Grad event.  
 
This year we are celebrating at Central City Fun Park on June 25th, 2025. 
 
With the kind support of local businesses such as yours, we can keep the Dry Grad tradition 
going! Our goal is to be able to offer our 250+ graduates a fun, safe and memorable evening, in 
a drug and alcohol-free environment with limited costs to the families. Grad is expensive! 
 
We are asking for donations that we can use as silent auction items, raffle baskets and items for 
grad gift bags. Gift cards and gift certificates are equally appreciated! 
 
Donations of cash are wonderful, cheques to be made out to “LSS Dry Grad,” and can be 
mailed to the school at:   
 
Langley Secondary School 
Attn: Dry Grad 
21405 - 56 Avenue, Langley 
BC, V2Y 2N1 
 
For those requiring a tax receipt, one can be provided when you donate on our school link via 
the Langley School District Foundation. Dry Grad will receive 90% of your donation. 
 
We’d like to acknowledge your generosity and contribution by sharing your business name on 
our newsletters, facebook and website https://lssdrygrad.square.site  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. 
 
For further information and/or to arrange pick up of donations, please contact us at 
lssdrygrad@gmail.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 


